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Western Class “A” Fall Meeting

I attended the Fall Western Class A Athletic Directors meeting in Polson on November 1, 2023. 

Things that were discussed at the meeting;

2023/2024 Completed Tournament Managers Report was given Golf, Volleyball and Cross-Country 
Divisional tournaments. These tournaments went very well. Athletes competed very well at the 
tournaments. There weren’t any issues that happened at either tournament. 

Basketball discussion was about the tip-off tournament and getting ready for the season to start. 
Everything is in place for the tip-off tournament. All schools are preparing for tryouts on November 16, 
17 and 18, 2023.

Cross Country – Fall Classic Cross Country at Frenchtown was a great success. Our boys team placed 1st 
and our girls team placed 7th. It was a good season for our Cross-Country Athletes and Coaches. At the 
State meet the boy’s placed 1st and the girl’s placed 14th. 

Divisional Volley Tournament Reports – Browning traveled to the Northwestern Class A divisional 
volleyball play in game against Ronan we won, which then advance our team to the second play in game 
at Columbia Falls. Our girls played well, but came up short against the Lady Wildcats.

Speech is off to a good start this season, they have competed in the following Speech meets; Ronan, 
Corvallis, CJI. We also hosted our meet on Saturday November 18, 2023, result was not in at the time of 
the report. 

BBB, GBB, Wrestling and Winter Cheerleading got started on November 16, 2023. We had 56 boys 
tryout for BBB, 34 girls tryout for GBB, 22 girls come out for wrestling, 26 boys come out for wrestling 
and 30 girls tryout for Cheerleading.


